
From: Amelia Locke
To: Jenny Baker
Subject: Affordable Senior housing in Missoula
Date: Tuesday, October 15, 2019 8:54:06 AM

I am entering my 80'th year next April and sometime in the near future I will need to have
housing that is affordable.  Please pass this Skyview  housing project.  
                          Sincerely , Amelia F. Locke  
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